
WOODBURY COUNTY, IOWA 
BOARD ADMINISTRATION 

 
 

MEMORANDUM 

 
 

 

TO:  Board of Supervisors 

 

FROM: Karen James, Board Administrative Assistant 

 

RE:             Consideration of Appointment 

 

DATE:           December 21, 2017 

 
 
 
 
A letter was sent to Leo Jochum informing him that his term on the Commission to Assess 
Damages – Category A will be expiring on December 31, 2017 and asking if he would be 
interested in serving another term.    Board Administration received Mr. Jochum’s 
response on December 21, 2017 and he is interested in serving another term on the 
commission. 
 
This is on the agenda for the Board of Supervisors consideration to reappoint Leo Jochum 
to the Commission to Assess Damages – Category A. 
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